Additional comments:

Question 1: Do you agree with our proposals that local dialling should be
closed in the Five Area Codes - Aberdeen (01224), Bradford (01274), Brighton
(01273), Middlesbrough (01642) and Milton Keynes (01908) - on 1 October
20147:

no

Question 2: Are you aware of any local or national events that may dilute
consumer awareness communications/any other factors suggesting that 1
October 2014 is an unsuitable date/time of year to introduce the proposed
changes to local dialling?:

no

Question 3: Do you have any comments on the proposed modifications to the
Numbering Plan set out at Annex 4 and/or on our view as to how the proposed
modification meets the relevant legal tests in section 60(2) of the Act?:

why is this not applied to the whole network in one move - delay the change until 2015 but
have a 'its your code too' day with appropriate roll out and awareness on ‘switchover day'
surely this is a better idea.

people use full numbers in mobiles - its not too a great leaper of faith to envisage this
working for landlines too
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